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Good Afternoon,
It has come to my attention that an industrial solar project is in the works for the Badger
Mountain Area in Douglas County.  This is in an area that is about the last place that our Sage
Grouse lives.  Please do NOT allow this important habitat to be destroyed.  We do not want
another extinction event.

Kate Trent
206-406-0755

Comment #0024
Badger Mountain Project
Docket #210747

mailto:kate.trent@gmail.com
mailto:EFSEC@utc.wa.gov

